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The Executive Director would like to inform you that the UK Government has begun to encourage 

a return to work as the situation with COVID-19 continues to improve.  Taking into consideration 

the current regulations and the risk of a second wave, the ISO Secretariat office will begin to 

return to the office in a gradual manner; in order to keep providing the highest level of service, 

staff will initially combine coming back to the office with continuing to perform tasks at home 

 

All ISO staff are reachable, preferably by email, and also by phone.  The phone number operates 

normally and all calls will be answered.  So far, the ISO Secretariat has demonstrated that during 

this lockdown its level of professional service to Members remains solid and covers all the main 

areas of relevance. 

 

This situation will be regularly reviewed by the Executive Director with the next review date being 

1 October, 2020.   Members will continue to be kept informed of any change in circumstances. 
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